
-- 110 -

The labors of the first missionaries have been carried on by otheis
equally earnest and there is now a Reformed Nestorian Church, with over
eighty congregations and Sabbath Schools, fifty native pastors; a College
and Training School for boys, the Girls' Industrial School, all in Oroomiah,
and about a hundred day schools in the villages. Most of the Nestoriains
are very poor, for a man can only earn ten or twelve cents a day and a
woman hnIf as much, yet the members contribute, on an average, a dollar
a year to the support of the gospel. You would think it strange to see, as
a lady did not long ago, a Sabbath School in which, in cold winter weather,
barefooted and poorly clad children were sitting in circles on the cold
earth floor with their teachers in the centre, and when collection time
came, many of them putting in an egg instead of a coin ; yet even these
poor children had learned to know the joy of giving of their own to Jesus
and were that day planning how they could deny themselves to do it
Should not such an example stir us up to love and good works ?

NOTICES.
The Board of Management meets on thefrst Tuesday of every month, at

3 o'clock p.m., and on the remaining Tuesdays of each month at 10 a.m.,
in the Board Room of the Bible and Tract Societies, 104 Yonge Street,
Toronto. Members of Auxiliary Societies, or other ladies interested in the
work and desiring information, may attend a meeting if introduced by a
member of the Board.

Letters concerning the organization of Societies, and all matters per-
taining to Home work, are to be addressed to Mr&. Shortreed, 224 Jarvis
Street, Toronto. The Home Secretary should be notified at once when an
Auxiliary or Mission Band is formed.

Letters asking information about missionaries, or any questions con-
cerning the Foreign Field, as to Bible-readers, teachers or children in the
various Mission Schools, should be addressed to Mrs. Harvie, 80 Bedford
Rcad, Toronto.

Letters containing remittances of money for the W.F.M.S. may, until
further notice, be addressed to Mrs. Jeffrey, A eting-Treasurer, 142 Bloor
Street West, Toronto.

Al requests for life-membership certificates should be sent to Mids
Bessie MacMurchy, 254 Sherbourne Street, Toronto, to be accompanied in
every case by a receipt from the Treasurer of the Auxiliary into which the
fee has been paid.

Al correspondence relating to the sending of goods to the North-
West, or other Mission fields, will 'e conducted through the Secretary of
Supplies, Mrs. A. Jeffrey, 142 Bloor Street West, Toronto.

All letters to the Board not directly bearing upon work specified in the
above departments should be addressed to Mrs. Hugh Campbell, Corres.
ponding Secretary, 220 Richmond Street West, Toronto.

The President's address is, Mrs. Ewart, 540 Church Street, Toronte


